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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Broome County Clerk Joseph Mihalko Addresses Coronavirus Impact  

On DMV Offices (3/17/20, PM)  

 
In light of the most recent executive order by County Executive Jason Garnar banning unnecessary 

travel, the Binghamton and Endicott DMV offices will be closed to the public effective Wednesday, 
3/18/20. A limited selection of DMV transactions can be processed online at https://dmv.ny.gov/..  

 
Social distancing is vitally important at this time and we are respectfully asking the public to  

work with all of us to prevent the spread of COVID-19. If you do not need to leave your home, please 
don’t. We value the health and safety of everyone in our Broome County community. 
#FlattenTheCurve 

 
The Broome County Clerk’s Office will continue to keep its stakeholders and the general 

public informed through its website at http://www.gobroomecounty.com/clerk and its Facebook 
page at www.Facebook.com/BroomeCountyClerk.  

https://dmv.ny.gov/
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/flattenthecurve?source=feed_text&epa=HASHTAG&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARACrotdMdKte2zJleGX1m_THKamkGmtWeEWjofFzJxE7ugzgQars8VvFIonvb1-zKS3iHyEWy82ujfVj_rB8cJmyWBwNzaRbAlBSROsqUThV_K7KL8_iDJH3xsQaREMtEwrlG9W2pL_-MX9lSd9seyY6yO1JXBdZzgs5_1ES8omhPIe41J7gUbVfaJphSkCqArSfQ0WgTdBkVWEMCjlkYi2uhOmglhnDkRqDNqxvM0rt2RoCFVijusP1LYOd0W04iwTxbYPDhMAMQoXrSPKDTDyUKVV8EZpKF86LNm1IfL6ba-ub_TzuWfzXRzoHWQ_Dw6BPvgpaOAyyMOts5azRRr0HbNw&__tn__=%2ANK-R
http://www.gobroomecounty.com/clerk
http://www.facebook.com/BroomeCountyClerk

